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 New School Website 

Our new website was quietly launched in March. If you haven't been on it for   
sometime, please check it out, for there are lots of interesting items to read. 
Many thanks to Mr Ryman for creating such an accessible website.  

Wembooks@Wembrook 
As previously explained in the last newsletter, the school has spent over £6000 on 
new books which we hope will create a love of reading. Some are easy, some are 
challenging but they all can help your child. 
Your child will bring home a new book every two weeks. 
Please support your child by actively engaging with them and the book.  
Try and create some special time most nights, just ten minutes is perfect.  Share the 
book. You can read, they can read, you can read together. Don’t make it a chore, try 
to resist correcting too much and certainly try and make it fun.  



 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 3rd May May Bank Holiday School closed 

Monday 31st May to Friday 4th 
June (inclusive)  

Half Term 

Friday 25th June INSET day. School closed for pupils 

Monday 5th July INSET day. School closed for pupils 

Wednesday 21st July End of the Summer Term 

Please note that school finishes in the summer term on a Wednesday this year.  

  School Starts* School Ends 
Nursery 9:00am 3:15pm 

Reception 9:00am* 3:15pm 

Year 1 9:05am* 3:20pm 

Year 2 9:05am* 3:20pm 

Year 3 9:00am* 3:15pm 

Year 4 9:00am* 3:15pm 

Year 5 8:55am* 3:10pm 

Year 6 8:55am* 3:10pm 

The Wembrook School Day Summer Term 2021 

Lots of lates and a few earlies last week! Please try and send your children at 
the appropriate time. 

It could be you...it could be your child! 
Over the last six school weeks we have had three near misses with cars parked or     
stopping in danger places. Despite numerous reminders we still have a few parents 
who are prioritising their needs before others. 
There are numerous places where accidents 
could have happened, but the four main areas 
are: 
 The entrance of our main car park, it is            

extremely dangerous to be dropping off 
in an area where there are lots of adults 
and children walking. 

 The Chilvers Heritage Centre car park 
 The Pingles Stadium car park 
 Caldwell Road  
 
Please help keep all our children safe. 


